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Business Support For New High School Continues

The Owatonna Public School District announced Monday that another local business, Home
Federal Savings Bank, has joined many other local businesses in support of the new high
school for Owatonna.

Home Federal Savings Bank will donate $50,000 to be used toward the new high school,
demonstrating their continued support of the Owatonna Public Schools and the community of
Owatonna. In addition, Home Federal Savings Bank will be placing two ATM machines in the
new high school at no expense to the district.

“We are committed to giving back to our communities and are proud to support the Owatonna
Public Schools. The education of our young people and preparing them for their future, will help
ensure the continued success of Owatonna and its businesses,” stated Brad Vettrus, Market
President, Home Federal Savings Bank.

“We continue to be thankful for the generosity of our local businesses and amazed by the pride
felt by all who live and work within our community,” stated Jeff Elstad, Superintendent of
Owatonna Public School District.

The new high school construction is well underway and is making remarkable progress. To
learn more about the construction project, please go to www.isd761.org and click on the “New

High School” tab at the top of the page.
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